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End of term violin & cello concert for Year 3 2022 
 
Dear Year 3 Parents/Carers, 
 
You are invited to the Year 3 end of term musical celebration, in which the children will be 
performing a range of songs and musical pieces that they have been learning this year in their 
whole class violin and cello lessons.  
 
The concert will start at 2:30pm in the assembly hall on Wednesday 6th July 2022 and is 
expected to end at 3:10pm. 
 
Both classes will perform at the same time. 
 
If your child has a school violin or cello at home, please make sure they return it to school on 
Tuesday 5th July as we will need all the instruments. 
 
So that we can get an idea of numbers, we would be grateful if you could complete the attached 
RSVP form and return to the school office by Friday 1st July 2022. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Miss Symes 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Year 3 End of Term Musical Celebration  
Please return to the School Office by Friday 1st July 2022 
 
Name  _____________________________      Class ________________ 
 
I am able to attend the Y3 strings concert on Wednesday 6th July. 
 
Please indicate how many seats you require:  ____________ 
 
 
I am unable to attend the Y3 strings concert on Wednesday 6th July. 
 
 
 
 
Signed _____________________________  Date ______________________ 
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